

Greenmount Primary School NEWSLETTER

Learning Side By Side

TERM 2: ISSUE: 1

29TH APRIL 2020

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Welcome back to Term 2	-1
Staffing updates	-1
Newsletter	2

Canteen 2

Uniform Shop 2

P&C

Dear Greenmount families...

Welcome back to Term 2



It was delightful to greet the students and their mums, dads and carers as students entered school grounds with their beaming smiles this morning. Thank you to all adults for remembering to drop children off at gates. Please be reassured that all children settled into their classes happily.

As mentioned in yesterday's email, we will stagger exits from school grounds in the following way:

At 2.45pm all students with siblings at school will be dismissed from class At 2.55pm all students with no siblings at school will be dismissed from class At 3.00pm all students who attend after school care will be dismissed from class. On Tuesdays (early close) the first group will be dismissed at 2.15pm, then 2.25pm. Supervision in the Library will still continue until 3pm for those students who cannot be collected earlier.

Please remember to use the perimeter gates when entering or exiting school grounds – the staff carpark is not a drop off/pick up zone.

For students continuing with learning from home, please contact the school if you are having any issues accessing the content set up by classroom teachers. Ms Matzkov, Ms Totterdell and Mrs McEwen will all be available to answer any queries or provide you with support should you have any issues.

Please note, that attendance will continue to be monitored whether your child is on school site or learning from home. Importantly, if your child is not well, please keep them home and inform the school. Should your child present at school unwell, or becomes unwell during the day, we will contact you.

Again, thank you for all the wonderful support you have given to the school and the staff during this period of transition. We appreciate the kind thoughts extended by our school community.

Staffing updates

Mrs Amy Digney returns from Long Service Leave and will resume part time for the term. Ms Totterdell will continue to work in Room 7 during this time.

Mrs Chantelle Giles will be on extended leave beginning this term, and Mrs Natalie Voakes will continue working with the students in Room 10 full time.

Mrs Dorothee Carr is on leave for the remainder of this term. We welcome Mrs Perrin back to her full time role in Room 1!



It has been a privilege to work alongside the very dedicated staff at Greenmount Primary School. They have worked very hard at preparing a solid programme of work for all students, and are well prepared for whatever the term may bring.

Lucy Webb—Principal

50—68 Innamincka Road, GREENMOUNT 6056 9257 0600 Email School : greenmount.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Email Principal: lucy.webb@education.wa.edu.au
Website: www.greenmountps.wa.edu.au



Please SMS if your child is absent: name, class and reason.

Newsletter



Today's newsletter will be delivered via email and on the school website.

No printed copies will be made.

Canteen

The canteen will re-open as normal from next Monday 4th May. We would appreciate all orders being submitted through Quickcliq.com.au as the canteen is not able to accept cash.



https://quickcliq.com.au/ Default.aspx

Uniform Shop



Due to Social distancing the Uniform Shop will remain CLOSED until further notice.

Purchasing of new uniform items is still available so please take advantage of ordering via FLEXISCHOOLS - www.flexischools.com.au

No Orders can be taken over the phone.

Any Orders placed with Flexi schools will be delivered as normal each week to your child's

classroom. There will be no Pick up option from the Shop.

Any queries please direct to Denyse the Uniform Shop Co-Ordinator by

Email: uniform-shop@gpspnc.org.au OR

Mobile: 0438 858 806

Thank you for your Co-operation



Book Club



Bookclub Issue 3 Catalogues will not be distributed to children in magazine format, however the catalogue can be viewed online:

https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/aus_issue_3? fr=sMTQ2ZTExOTgzNjE

If you wish to place an order please use the online option through LOOP by the 15th May 2020. Please note due to current restrictions cash orders will not be accepted for this issue.

Happy reading!

NEWSLETTER PAGE 2